Prof. Kondo became a quest professor of Northwest A&F University

On March 26, 2015, Prof. Kondo visited Northwest A&F University and
received a guest professor, an honorable appellation from a vice president
of Northwest A&F University. It is expected that we may have more tight
collaboration in research, education and student exchange between our
schools. Northwest A&F University is one of top universities as it was
selected as 985 universities (about 40 universities) and 211 universities
(about 110 universities). The term of the guest professor is three years
from March 2, 2015 to March 1, 2018.
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